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This nursing week, May 12 to 18, Ontario’s nurses are raising their voices and 
speaking the truth. 

Nurses are fierce advocates for you, providing the best care possible for patients, 
residents and clients despite impossible odds. 

During these challenging times, they’re fighting hard to ensure every Ontarian has 
access to high-quality public health care close to home. 

As we mark Nursing Week, join with us by adding your voice to the fight for safe 
staffing and working conditions, improved funding and access for all. 

A message from the Ontario Nurses’ Association. 
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